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Michelle and I joined Executive Director Renee Fillette for a tour of the Grace Smith House, Inc. Although we recognize October 

as Domestic Violence Awareness Month, this organization, their staff and volunteers help victims of domestic violence everyday 

of the year. The New York State Office for the Prevention of Domestic Violence & the Grace Smith House will be having a 

Domestic Violence training on October 30th

https://www.facebook.com/GraceSmithHouseInc

